
This week has been another busy one full of learning and hardwork! On Friday the
children enthusiastically participated in Number Day. They engaged in a variety of
exciting maths activities, improving their confidence and skills. It's always fantastic
to see our children embracing learning with such enthusiasm! Looking ahead, we
have another exciting event on the horizon: World Book Day on the 7th of March. This
day is a wonderful opportunity for children to immerse themselves in the joy of
reading and celebrate the magic of literature together. I would like to give a special
mention to Year 5 this week. Mrs.Cudlip, our librarian, has commended them for their
exceptional behaviour in the library. Well done, Year 5, for setting such a positive
example!

In other news, Zuko Sports has been busy appointing Year 6 sports leaders to assist
with lunchtime activities. These young leaders will play a crucial role in promoting
active lifestyles and creating a sense of teamwork. We're excited to see the positive
impact they'll have on our school community. I am also pleased to share with you
that Mr. Roberts, our PE lead, has been hard at work planning Sports Day for the
children. This annual event is always eagerly anticipated, and I have no doubt that
Mr. Roberts and the team will ensure it's a day filled with fun, teamwork, and healthy
competition. We will be sending out more information about Sports Day very soon,
so please keep an eye out for details.

A quick reminder that there will be an INSET day on 9th February. This means that
school will be closed to all children on this day. INSET days provide valuable
opportunities for our staff to engage in professional development and training,
ultimately enhancing the quality of education we provide to your children.

Additionally, I would like to remind you of our upcoming Parents' Evening, scheduled
for 26th and 29th February. Please note that these dates fall after the half-term
break. Parents' Evening is a crucial opportunity for you to discuss your child's
progress, achievements, and any concerns you may have with their teachers. We
encourage all parents to attend and actively participate in these discussions to
support your child's learning journey.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out.

We hope you enjoy a wonderful and warm weekend.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EVkS4e8Gbll40HsVpGIM6rxuKfHx4g71/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r4K5NC0MOrOSMbmF5ur1JdbYoj2GcAxr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eQKAeiIwyCttYJc07AJ0D7ceQeM3DtT_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tMok6Lsu9r_E8lyP0-Zefmyo00qbKCjj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1em3hCGcuZthr9_V3-jVz9ZvWBggrIR6M/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g8a--0YlidydKIllEKSVnvglK1vAZCbd/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o4AsOr-kmIptMXzYK6klKwlAf_X265iW/view?usp=sharing


DiaryDates

What’s happening nextweek
Date Event Time Location

Tuesday 6th February 2024 Rocksteady 8.30-11am Studio

Wednesday 7th February 2024 Safer internet Day All day School

Wednesday 7th February 2024 Butser Trip Year 3 All Day QE Park

Thursday 8th February 2024 SEN Coffee morning 8.45-9.30 School

Thursday 8th February 2024 Year 5 Swimming 12:30pm Mountbatten

Friday 9th February 2024 Inset Day All Day School

12th - 16th February 2024 HALF TERM All Week School




